Because of the success of our annual
ice cream socials, and our desire to
provide more opportunities for
parish-wide events, it has been
suggested to and approved by the
Blessed Trinity Parish Council that
we create an “Activities Committee” in
our parish. This group would be asked
to come up with, plan and implement
fun ideas/events in which our entire
parish could participate. We envision
one event in each season of the year -
spring, summer, fall, and winter.

To that end, we are asking for
volunteers to be a part of this new

endeavor. Parish Council will not be in
charge of the committee. There will be
a chairperson, chosen by the commit-

tee itself, and all suggestions for events
will need to be approved by Father Joe.

We are excited to initiate this new
ministry in our parish, and we hope
many of you will come forward to be a
part of it. It will be fun to see the new
ideas generated by this committee.

If you are interested in joining,
please notify any Parish Council
member, or contact the Parish
Center at 330-376-5144.

Parish Council members are: Father Joe, Deacon John Hirnikl, Sue Kitzmiller,
Sandy Marino, Olisaemeka Obidi, Elaine Swan and Karen Wise.
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